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17 July 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am absolutely delighted to join Mr Derry and the Greenshaw Learning Trust as the new Headteacher of 
Barnwood Park School. Over the last couple of weeks, I’ve had the opportunity to visit the school and see 
first-hand the amazing work that staff and students are doing inside and outside the classroom. I look 
forward to working with the Barnwood community to ensure that the school continues to develop over the 
coming years - both in terms of supporting students to achieve the outstanding GCSE outcomes that their 
hard work deserves, but also by focusing on the wider experience that students have at our school. 
 
I will be hosting a ‘Meet the Head’ evening on Monday 8th September at 17:30. This will be a chance for you 
to meet me as we start the new academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr M Preston 
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